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PACER STACKTRAIN

MEWS ALERT

March 29, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 52

Fuel Surcharge Clarification

Dear Pacer Stacktrain Customer:

Reference is made to our Stack Facts Electronic Bulletin No. 45
issued March 9, 2000, implementing a Fuel Surcharge effective
March 20, 2000.

Our previous announcement commented on the application of the
Surcharge being shown on the face of each invoice as a separate
line item. To clarify the rounding application, Pacer Stacktrain
will round the fuel surcharge to the nearest $1.00 (one dollar).
fractions of .50 cents and higher will round to the next higher
whole dollar, Fractions of .49 cents or less will round to the next
lower whole dollar amount.

Pacer Stacktrain wishes to apologize for any inconvenience this
rounding technique may have caused you.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your
Pacer Stacktrain Business Development representative.



